
A.D.E.Q. C&H HOG FARM PERMIT 5264-W 3-6-2017 

I would encourage you to approve of the permit for storage and land application for the 
C&H Hog fann. I have app. 250a would like to have it on my fann. Although it is not as 
strong quality as chicken litter. I behave it is much safer for the environment then chicken 
litter. There is no scientific evidence that it pollutes the B.N.R. 

Mitchell Mccutchen 
H.C. 32 Box 60 
Mt. Judea, Arkansas 72655 
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